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17th October 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As part of our wider curriculum and careers education, the Royal Navy have offered to run a 
fun workshop for our Year 6 children. The workshops will consist of leadership tasks, problem 
solving, drill sports and STEM activities. 
 
This event will take place during the morning of Tuesday 7th November. There is no cost to the 
workshop. The children should come to school dressed in their PE kits. 
 
Please email school if you would prefer your child not to take part in the workshop. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Sarah McClure 
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